BHE

ISRAEL DEFENSE FORCES
INDC & THE MILITARY COLLEGES

ISRAEL NATIONAL DEFENSE COLLEGE

To whom it may concern,

We have received your request and would like to thank you for honoring

us with the opportunity of hosting your esteem school in the INDC.

Unfortunately, due to internal constraints (mainly schedule related) we

would not be able to host your high ranking delegation this year.

Again, please do not see this in any way as implicating the relationship
between the schools. It is just an unfortunate circumstance that conflicts

with this year's dates.

We hope you have a fortuitous school year and please let us know if there

is anything that we can continue to discuss in the future.

sincerely,

Itai Veruv
Colleges

Forces
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